3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From: Arellano, Joey

To: FLHouseDems
Subject: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Date: Friday, February 16, 2024 12:12:54 PM

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
February 16, 2024

CONTACT

Bruce Suarez

Legislative Aide

Office of Representative Dan Daley
Bruce.Suarez@myfloridahouse.gov
850-717-5096

Representative Dan Daley’s Bill Providing Court Clerks with
Public Records Exemptions Passes on the House Floor

TALLAHASSEE, Fla. — Representative Dan Daley’s (D-Coral Springs)
legislation, HB 983, aimed at providing essential protections for the privacy and
security of Clerks of the Circuit Court, Deputy Clerks, and Clerk of the Circuit Court
personnel, has successfully passed the House Floor.

"Court Clerks tirelessly serve our criminal and civil justice system, both inside and
outside the courtroom. Clerks deserve to carry out their duties without fear of reprisal.
HB 983 shields their personal identifying information from the public record. I
extend my heartfelt gratitude to all who contributed to this bill's success. Together,
we've taken a significant step toward safeguarding those who uphold the integrity of
our judicial system," emphasized Representative Dan Daley.

With unanimous approval on the House floor, HB 983 signifies a significant step
forward in ensuring the privacy and security of Court Clerks.
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